Dear Saab Owner,

Thank you for responding to our recent safety recall involving the ignition discharge module (IDM) in some Saab 9-3/9-5 model vehicles. When your vehicle was inspected, your dealer correctly determined that the IDM(s) did not require replacement. We have now discovered that IDMs with additional serial numbers among the same group of vehicles should be replaced as part of this recall.

To complete this recall and ensure your complete satisfaction with your vehicle, we are asking you to schedule another appointment with your authorized Saab dealer to have the ignition discharge module(s) checked and, if necessary, replaced, based on the expanded IDM serial number range.

This service will be performed for you at **no charge**. It is likely that your dealer will need your vehicle longer than the actual service correction time of approximately 30 minutes because of service scheduling requirements.

If, after contacting your Saab dealer, you are still not satisfied that we have done our best to remedy this condition without charge and within a reasonable time, you may wish to write the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 400 Seventh Street, SW, Washington, DC 20590 or call 1.888.327.4236.

If you have sold your car since your last dealer visit, or if it has been stolen or subjected to a total insurance loss, we would appreciate you notifying us about this by completing the detachable card and mailing it back in the return envelope.

Saab Automobile AB appreciates your cooperation and understanding regarding this new inspection and we will do our best, along with your dealer, to minimize the inconvenience. We have, however, taken this action in the interest of your continued safety and satisfaction with our products.

Yours faithfully,

Saab Automobile USA

Enclosure 15023